
Subject: Red Kiosks
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 09/12/2017 12:41 PM
To: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>

Augie,

I was wondering if it would be possible to have two red kiosks moved to the boat
show later this month.

Let's talk when you have some time. 

Best regards,

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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